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	SECTION 19 NOTICE RESPONSE FORM: 
PROPOSAL  -  Proposed expansion of Lambley Primary School
Do you agree or disagree with the proposal to provide a further 35 permanent pupil places in newly built premises on the existing site of Lambley Primary School located at Catfoot Lane, Lambley, Nottingham, NG4 4QF ?


(Please tick one box only)


Agree   (      Disagree   (      Don’t Know   (  
It would be helpful if you could provide reasons for your views below:

Please see further information overleaf




	It will help us to analyse responses if we know more about you.  

Please complete the following details:
(Please tick and complete all boxes that apply)

I am a:

Parent / Carer

Which school/academy does your child attend?

Governor

At which school/academy?

Member of Staff

At which school/academy?

Pupil
At which school/academy?

Other
Please specify

What is your Post Code
E.g. NG19 0PY
The County Council wants to ensure that the views of people with protected characteristics are taken into account.  If you have any specific concerns relating to age, gender, disability, ethnicity, sexual orientation, religion or belief, please detail below:

Thank you for your response.

This form to be completed by no later than Friday 13 February 2015 and sent as an email attachment to statutory-school.proposals@nottscc.gov.uk 

Alternatively you can print this form and on completion send via post to:-

Support to Schools Service, Floor 3, Riverside North, Children, Families & Cultural Services Dept, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham. NG2 7QP
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